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Authorities Seek Suspects in Valley Falls Theft
(KAIR) -- The Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office and The Valley Falls Police Department are
seeking information from the public, in reference to helping solve a theft in Valley Falls.

Around September 20th, four unknown juveniles were seen pushing a dolly from the 700 block of
Linn Street, and then East on Francis Street.

Anyone with information about this incident is being asked to contact The Jefferson County
Sheriff’s Office at 785-863-2765 or The Valley Falls Police Department 785-945-6612.

Anyone wishing to provide information anonymously may do so by double clicking on the
Anonymous Tip link here: Anonymous Tip.
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